November 30, 2021
To whom it may concern:

(916) 705-6472

rob@robritchie.com
1900 W Chandler Blvd Ste 15-193
Chandler, AZ 85224
I am interested in working as a Professional Service Consultant. I’ve enclosed my resume as a first step in exploring the possibilities of working in your Department.
My most recent experiences are with CDT Australia. As a Professional Service Consultant with your Department, I would bring a focus on quality and ease of use to your system development. Furthermore, I work well with others, and I am experienced in management.

Sincerely,
Rob Ritchie
